
Dear Sir:

Beginning with Number 50, 1970, "Wood Research" will be published

entirely in European languages, and a separate periodical "Wood Research

Review" for Reviews, Notes in the field of wood science, and Abstracts of

the papers published elsewhere by the members and associates of the

Institute will be agan issued in Japanese.

These are distributed without charge and preferred to exchange of

similar articles with scientific institutions and libraries throughout the

world. All communications concerning Wood Research and the Review

should be addressed to the Wood Research Institute, Kyoto University, Uji,

Kyoto, Japan.

Sincerely,

Director
Professor Koichiro Kitao
Wood Research Institute,

Kyoto University, Uji, Kyoto, Japan.


